
THE NORTH HORNELL VILLAGE BOARD
BUDGET WORKSHOP

FEBRUARY 9, 2017 6:00 PM

ATTENDANCE: Mayor: John Falci 
Trustees: Frank Libordi, Peter DiRaimondo

 Absent: Joseph Ingalls & William Coleman 
Clerk: Kristene Libordi

Mayor Falci opened the workshop at 6:00PM. Trustees Coleman and Ingalls were not in attendance.

Some reductions made to Fire departments budget:
 Staples account from $1500 to $500
 Fire extinguisher serviced from $400 to $200
 Hose testing from$3500 to $2500

Bids are requested Village and Fire insurance from the Sweeney Agency, Rink-Partridge Agency and the Ryan 
Agency.

The next budget workshop will be on March 27th at 6:00PM

Respectfully submitted,

Kristene Libordi


